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Heart Screening Event – October 2024 
 

The Cardiac Risk in the Young screening team 

was back with us again on 19 & 20 October 2024 

and as usual the event took place in “The Space” 

at South Hunsley School.  
 

We are most grateful to everyone at South Hunsley School for 

their assistance in enabling us to host these events 

 

 

180 young people had an ECG heart tracing, with a further 6 having an additional echocardiogram 

scan on the day. The CRY Cardiologist in attendance reviewed all the ECG traces and scans and spoke 

with each person to discuss their results. 3 people were referred for a follow up with their GP with 

regards to symptoms/ family history or further tests.  

The October 2024 ‘team photo’ 

 

National CRY statistics from over 20 years of screening show that 1:100 people screened will have an 

irregularity with their heart and 1:300 will have a potentially life-changing condition.  

 

Our next screening event will be at South Hunsley School in April 2025 and booking will be released 

during early March 2025 at www.testmyheart.org and on our social media feeds. 

 

#JamieRemembered ♥ 
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